Laos pharmacists completed their training program in Medical Technology of
Medicine and Public Health for Health Personnel from Lao PDR
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March 22, 2018

On March 22, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with faculty members attended the exit presentation delivered by five Laos
pharmacists who had participated in the 2018 training program in Technology of Medicine and Public
Health for Health Personnel from Lao People’s Democratic Republic initiated by HRH Princess Maha
chakri Sirindhorn. They gave the presentation focusing on what they learned and practiced from MUPY
as well as external apprentice sites. Also, they gave MUPY some feedbacks for further program
improvement. The training program has been initiated by HRH Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn and
continuously provided by the Faculty on an annual basis. The objectives are to increase the
knowledge and skills in health promotion and prevention, to strengthen and develop the public
health, and to exchange the knowledge and experience in the development of medical technology and
public health.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2224



